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    Thursday 5th March 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
We have lots of exciting days taking place at Stockham School this month. On Friday 13th March we are supporting ‘Sports relief’ by dressing up in red or sports gear. During the day the children will be taking part in a ‘Bounceathon’ in the school hall on a bouncy castle. Please can we ask that children donate online through Parentpay, a money donation to help us raise money for Sports relief.

Eva in Year 3 would like your help! Attached to this newsletter is a picture of a shoe which can be coloured in to win prizes. You may then donate online to support the charity below. Please send any completed shoes into school and Eva’s Mum will send these off ready for the competition.  

[image: image1.jpg]



http://www.blueskyethinking.org/
The charity raises money for research into children's brain tumours and to support the well-being of children suffering from cancer. They are already funding one research looking at new treatment options, and are close to their goal of providing funding for a second. Anybody who has had to go to the Children's hospital at the JR in the last year, will have seen the fantastic Loomstallation made with loom bands from the World Record breaking loom chain.

Additional dates for the diary

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists are now on teachers’ doors. Please ring the office if we can book a space for you over the telephone 01235 764407).

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Thur 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5 assembly

13th March – Sports relief day – see above

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 2 assembly

Monday 23rd March – Creation Theatre ‘Alien workshop’ problem solving day for KS1 and Foundation children (more information to come)

Tuesday 24th March – Creation Theatre ‘Alien workshop’ problem solving day for KS2

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION assembly

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1 assembly

Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.

Many thanks,   Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Mia & Lucy M. Thank you for your help. 



Thank you so much!
Thank you to Joey's Dad in Year 2 for spending the whole day in school this week (on his day off!) setting up our new football goals on the field. Thank you also to Ella's Mum and partner (Year 3) for all your support setting the goals up too. We would be lost without your generosity. Now all we need is for the grounds people to mow the lawn, the football pitch marked out and the sun to shine!
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Thank you to all the parents/carers who have activated their ParentPay accounts.  If you haven’t, please could you activate your account ASAP.  It’s really easy to do, just follow the simple instructions on your activation letter.  Thank you.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation this week we have been spotting signs of Spring around the school,

             some of the children have drawn what they found.  We are very excited about the 

             arrivals of the baby chicks and the children have made some great observations of 

             their changes over the week.
Year 1  This week we have been learning about questions, statements and exclamations.  In

             maths we have been using partitioning to solve missing number problems.
Year 2  We have been working on division and fact families in our maths lessons this week. 

             We have had the best time with the author Tim Furr learning how to be expert 

             illustrators too!
Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have been looking at the book 'Stone Age Boy' by Satoshi 
             Kitamura. In maths we have been learning to read the time to 5 minute intervals and
             in art we have been finding out about Stone Age cave paintings.
Year 4  Year 4 have been really busy this week learning more about the characters from our 
             book The Lion and the Unicorn. We have pretended to be Lenny and have written his
             diary and tried to use expanded noun phrases in our setting descriptions.  In maths
             we have been learning how to find remainders when dividing with the place value
             counters and have even tried doing this with 3 digit numbers.  In topic we have been 
             learning about the soldiers during WWII, what they would have worn and the
             equipment they would have carried.  We have also heard some first person accounts 
             of being a soldier in WWII and have enjoyed learning from Violet about the sewing 
             cases the soldiers carried. 

Year 5  Year 5 have been re-telling the story of Beowulf and we have been subtracting / 

             adding fractions in maths.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring the impressions they get from poetry. In art 
             they have begun to look at the techniques involved in pen and ink sketching. In 
             maths they have been converting fractions.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Luke for helping to keep our world clean and tidy.  On his way to school every day

             he picks up litter off the floor and takes it to a bin.  Luna for her investigative skill 

             while on our Spring hunt around the school.  She found lots of signs Spring is on 

             the way.
Year 1  Erin for using super independence and confidence when solving missing number 

             problems.  Well done, you are a maths whizz!  Louis for showing such a positive

             attitude to his learning, you are working so so hard at everything you do.
Year 2  George for increased effort in all our lessons this week and for excellent 

             perseverance in maths in particular.  Alfie for his excellent science knowledge and 

             understanding throughout our materials topic.
Year 3  Leon & Madison for great listening in class and always trying their very best with 
             their work. Well done!
Year 4  Lily for fantastic use of language in our writing tasks this week.  She is trying really 
             hard to use exceptional word choices to make her writing really interesting. Well
             done, Lily.  Alfie G for excellent effort in all that he does and for always having a 
             brilliant attitude to his work and school life in general. 

Year 5  All of Year 5 for a great Anglo-Saxon day.
Year 6  Kaine for his determination in arithmetic challenges to apply his knowledge and 
             beat his scores.  Faith for being determined to use all her new skills in her pen and
             ink sketching - she produced an amazing first sketch.

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










